Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan
to the United Nations Office

Geneva
No.348

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United
Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva
presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations
(Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights) and with
reference to the latter’s note verbale Ref.:CESCR/SP dated 30 May
2011, regarding the initial report of Turkmenistan under the
International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights to
be considered on November 18 and 21, 2011, has the honour to
inform that the Turkmen side will be represented by the delegation
consisting of the following persons:

- Mr. Bashim Annagurbanov — Head of the Committee on the
economic and social policy of the Parliament;

- Mr. Batyr Arniyazov — First Deputy Minister of Justice;

- Mr. Mergen Shaliyev — Deputy Minister of Economy and
Development;

- Mr. Geldimammet Geldimammedov — Deputy Minister of
Education in charge of schooling and pre-school

institutions;
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Geneva



- Mrs. Selvi Sysoyeva — Head of Department of Labour
relations and protection of the Ministry of Labour and
Social Protection;

- Mrs. Bahargul Agayeva — Head of the Department, Ministry
of Health and Pharmaceutical Industry

- Mrs. Bilbil Babayeva - Deputy Head of the International
Relations Department of the Ministry of Culture and TV
broadcasting;

- Mrs. Shemshat Atajanova — Head of Department of the

National Institute of Democracy and Human Rights.

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United
Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the
United Nations (Office of the High Commissioner for Human

Rights) the assurances of its highest consideration.
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